

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 27, 2015

Contact: Chad Donegan, General Manager/Head Golf Professional 180 Golf Course Road New Braunfels, TX 78130 830.221.4340 cdonegan@nbtexas.org

Landa Park Golf Course Conducts Customer Survey

New Braunfels, TX - During the month of March, Landa Park Golf Course at Comal Springs will be conducting an online survey to evaluate responses to the recent course renovation project. The survey will take under five minutes to complete and respondents can register to win one of four free rounds of golf offered in appreciation of their participation.

"The information collected from this survey will relay what players regard as most important when looking for a place to enjoy a round of golf, and will tell us how we are doing in those areas," said Chad Donegan, General Manager and PGA Head Golf Professional for the Landa Park Golf Course at Comal Springs. "We will then apply this data to our current operations, since we strive to be a preferred golf destination for residents and visitors alike."

The survey can be accessed from a link on the Landa Park Golf Course at Comal Springs website, http://landaparkgolfcourse.com/lpgc-survey/.

###